
From: C Keleher < >

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 12:08 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Wage Freeze

How dare the government impose a four year wage pattern of 0%,0%,1%,1.5%, and 0.5% on
thousands of members. These are Nova Scotia residents who, like yourselves, work hard to provide
service to our province. This doesn't even cover inflation. Ido not have kids and my husband and I have a
hard time keeping up with power, oil and the rates of food going up.

For shame. To add insult to injury I see this:

Nova Scotia MLAs to get pension

eligibility after 2 years.

Why wait two years, why not show up for one day, then claim it. Iwant to know how you can possible justify
either one of the above actions because they are both equally ridiculous. Please advise.

Thank you,

Chris Keleher




